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I can’t believe there are only three weeks left until the 
end of the school year – time flies when you’re having 
fun! 
 

This week, we have been learning about addition and 
subtraction in Maths.  Mrs King was very impressed with 
the ‘Year Ones in training’, as she helped to cover the 
class whilst I was on a course.  Miss Whittingham was 
equally impressed with their counting skills and number 
formation when they made a number jellyfish! 

 

In PE, the children practised jumping in a variety of 
ways.  Miss Emery was very pleased with their listening 
skills. 

In our topic work, we were thinking about the life cycle 
of a turtle and we explored lots of beautiful shells. 

       

Next week, we will embrace ourselves with mermaids and 
pirates… shiver me timbers! 

Have a lovely weekend!  

Mrs Madden  ☺ 

 


